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24th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know how the classes will be organised for next year subject to all children being 
allowed to return as normal. We have a very exciting team in place headed up by your new headteacher 
Mrs Karen Lambert who has been working with me over the past few weeks to ensure as smoother 
transition as possible. I know she is very excited to meet you all and get started, if you haven’t yet read 
her welcome letter then please visit the front page of our website where you can view it. 
 
I am pleased to announce that our school structure for next year will be as follows: 
 
Headteacher  - Mrs Lambert 
Class 1 – Reception – Mrs Bailey (Mon-Tue) Mrs Hatherley (Wed-Fri) 
Class 2 – Year 1 & 2- Mrs Waller (SENDCO) 
Class 3 – Year 3 & 4 – Mrs Hill (Mon-Wed) Mrs Maxwell (Wed – Fri) 
Class 4 – Year 5 & 6 – Miss Widdowson (Senior Teacher) 
PPA – Mrs Minnaar & Mrs Dee 
TA’s will be placed across the school according to the needs of the pupils -   

Mrs Dee, Mrs Jones, Mrs Ombler, Mrs Tomaszewski, Mrs Green,  
Office – Mrs Shaw and Mrs Swain 
Premises – Mr Creasey 
Before and After School Club - Mrs Swain (Manager), Miss Rowe, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Perring 
PE and Lunchtime Coaching - Mrs Rozentals 
 
 
I will write to you in the last week of term to communicate the possible and most likely plans for your 
child’s return on Wednesday 26th August 2020. Please note that Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th August 
will be INSET days. There will be a further communication on August 17th to confirm arrangements in light 
of any government guidelines or restrictions. 
 
You will also receive your child’s report and a final newsletter before the end of term. We hold contact e-
mails for parents on file, should you wish to change this address or confirm it please do so by emailing 
theoffice@stathern.leics.sch.uk 
 
In the meantime, If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Matthew Lee 
Headteacher 
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